INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY OF ARMS (AAI) 
March 25, 2016
The AAI Bureau approves by this document the Regulations, created by the Russian Academy of Arms and Maître Gerald Williot, an official AAI representative in this case. 

The above mentioned Regulations apply to holding the competition during the World Championship in artistic fencing, which will take place from July 20 till July 26, in the city of Kolomna, in Russia. 
Compiled in Padova on March 25, 2016
President of AAI, Maître Giovanni Rapizardi
Treasurer of AAI, Maître Gerald Williot
General Secretary of AAI, Maître Cedric Deloison
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